
 
 
The Committee Clerk 
 
With regards to the Human Trafficking Bill clauses 9-12, I would like there to be some provision 
included for long term support for children who are born in N.Ireland due to their mother 
becoming pregnant in this country whilst being a victim of trafficking.  
 
Regards 
Dr Ruth Gray 

 


